
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June 2023 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Summer Concert 
 
You are warmly invited to the Academy Summer Concert, to be held on Tuesday 11th July at 6.30pm in the 
hall.  
 
We are delighted to have a number of Music, Drama and Dance items to be able to share with you all. Ranging 
from class music performances, GCSE Dance, Drama and Music pieces and many soloists, we are really excited 
for you to see the wealth of talent we have at Huxlow.  
 
If you wish to attend the concert, please book your space here. Physical tickets will not be issued – we will sign 

you in on the door on the night. Refreshments will be available for sale during the evening for a small fee – 

this will be cash only. There will also be a retiring collection to raise funds for the next school show – please 

give generously if you are able! 

 

We look forward to seeing you and thank you for your on-going support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

                                               
Mrs R Runnells  Miss R Kirk                                Mrs K Letts 
Music                                        Drama                                        Dance 
 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/hcwYggr72P

